
 Summer Drop Ins   

Our staff will be available from 10am to 3pm 
at Basingstoke College of Technology (BCoT) 
for summer drop-ins to support students and 

answer questions on the following days:

•	 Wednesday 17 July
•	 Thursday 25 July
•	 Tuesday 13 August
•	 Thursday 15 August

•	 Wednesday 21 August
•	 Thursday 22 August
•	 Friday 23 August

No appointment is necessary and students can simply 
drop in or call 01256 306679 or email 

Careers@bcot.ac.uk for further information.

We understand students may change their 
minds over the summer break or have 

questions about the options available to them 
once they have their results. 

We are open on GCSE Results DAy
Thursday 22 and Friday 23 August


